
8th September, 2023

KS1 / KS2 Open morning

Dear parents / carers,

On Thursday 14th September, we will be holding an Open Morning for children in Key Stage
One and Key Stage Two (Years 1-6).

We would like to invite parents into classes to meet your child's class teacher and share
CREW time with your child.

Entry will be through the main reception, after you have dropped off your children as usual.

The open morning will start at 9.00am and finish at 10.00am. We look forward to seeing you
there and sharing our CREW time with you.

Please note: We will be holding a separate open morning for Foundation Stage children
once our Nursery children are settled into a routine.

Yours faithfully,

Mr� K Dug���

Mrs K Duggan
Deputy Head of School


